[image: image1.png]





Pay Modernisation Team

Morar Building
FVPC NHS Trust HQ

Old Denny Road

LARBERT

FK5 4SD

To:

Chief Executives

Medical Directors

Human Resources Directors

Cc:

Pan Scotland Employers Reference Group

National Partnership Steering Group

HR Forum

Date 
26th  July 2004
Your Ref


Our Ref
PMT12
Enquiries to
Barbara-Ann Chalmers
Extension
4219
Direct Line
01324 404219
Barbara_Ann.Chalmers@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
Dear Colleague

The Consultants Contract – Resident On Call Arrangements
The National Partnership Steering Group has been meeting regularly and has been working to agree joint guidance on a number of key issues.   As you are aware, agreement could not be reached over the issue of handling on-call and a joint letter from the Partnership Group (PMT8) and guidance from the Pan Scotland Employers Reference Group (PMT9) was issued to this effect.  PSERG has now consulted with employers to develop a consistent position on the issue of resident on-call.

I am writing to you on behalf of the PSERG with this additional guidance to suggest it as the approach that your organisation applies to the handling of resident on-call.  We believe the attached approach provides a reasonable and balanced way of handling this issue. 

Please would you ensure that this information reaches key individuals in your organisation who may not be on the mailing list.

Should you have any further queries then the Pay Modernisation Team, Consultants Contract will be happy to help. They can be contacted on 01324 404219.
Yours sincerely

Tim Davison

Chair, Pan-Scotland Employers Reference Group
Consultants Contract Team

Director – Julie Burgess
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